
 
 
 

 
Upper School Sports Day (LII, FII, UII & LIII) on Friday 14th June 2024  

(Reserve Friday 28th June) 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
This is a reminder of our upcoming Sports Day. Below are the details:  
 

• Lower II, Form II, Upper II and Lower III pupils should come to school wearing their PE 
kits which consists of shorts, t-shirt, socks, trainers, tracksuit trousers and track top.  
 

• Please ensure they have a water bottle, all day sunscreen on before coming to school 
and a sun hat if the weather is warm. 
 

• Parents should arrive at school by 1:00pm, enter via the pedestrian gate and proceed to 
the seating area by the track on the paddock.  
 

• There is no parking in the staff car park for parents.  
 

• Seating will be provided, please do not move the seats.  
 

• Photographs are permitted, as long as they are for your personal use only and not put on 
social media.  

 
• You are not allowed to pass any items to your child.  

 
• Spectators are not permitted to go to their children during Sports Day unless a member 

of staff brings your child to you or in the case of injury or emergency.  
 

• Toilet facilities will be available in the Hall of the Olympians during the event if needed.  
 

• The Sports Day will finish by 3.30pm. If Sports Day finishes early, you may also take 
siblings home. 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Best wishes  
 
Mr M. Draper  
Headmaster 
 


